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Hi there, my name is Hannah Burroughs and I live in Bowdoinham, Maine.  I'm 
writing today in support of LD 29. I believe that the Merrymeeting Trail would get so 
many of our community members outside, active, and social. As the mom of two 
teenaged sons who aren't yet old enough to drive, I also appreciate the fact that the 
trail would provide a safe place for young people to bike and meet up. It would truly 
make our towns healthier, from the youngest to the oldest members!  Our family loves
using the trails extending from Gardiner to Augusta; connecting the existing system to
our own area would be fantastic.
Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony.  Please vote "ought to pass" on 
LD 29!


